
Exeoutput For Php

Brett McLaughlin



  Complete Web Applications Using PHP and MySQL
Rumaysa Ahmed,2020-02 This book will guide you
through building a practical web application
project. You will learn how to use PHP, MySQL,
HTML, CSS and JavaScript. You will also learn more
about working with databases to build a school
library management system. The book will show you
how to host a live and data-driven web
application.
  Learning PHP 7 High Performance Altaf
Hussain,2016-04-25 Improve the performance of your
PHP application to ensure the application users
aren't left waiting About This Book Make the
optimum use of PHP coding to improve your
programming productivity Leverage the potential of
PHP for server-side programming, memory
management, and object-oriented programming Packed
with real-life examples to help the readers
implement concepts as they learn Who This Book Is
For This book is for those who have basic
experience in PHP programming. If you are
developing performance-critical applications, then
this book is for you. What You Will Learn Setup
high performance development and production
environment for PHP 7 Discover new OOP features in
PHP 7 to achieve high performance Improve your PHP
applications' performance Attain improved database
performance Benchmark PHP applications to optimize
them Write quality code by learning to improve
code reusability, simplicity, and expressiveness
Get rid of the bottlenecks in your PHP 7
applications by writing PHP code optimally Tackle
issues related to web applications, such as high
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user dependency and large datasets In Detail PHP
is a great language for building web applications.
It is essentially a server-side scripting language
that is also used for general-purpose programming.
PHP 7 is the latest version, providing major
backward-compatibility breaks and focusing on high
performance and speed. This fast-paced
introduction to PHP 7 will improve your
productivity and coding skills. The concepts
covered will allow you, as a PHP programmer, to
improve the performance standards of your
applications. We will introduce you to the new
features in PHP 7 and then will run through the
concepts of object-oriented programming (OOP) in
PHP 7. Next, we will shed some light on how to
improve your PHP 7 applications' performance and
database performance. Through this book, you will
be able to improve the performance of your
programs using the various benchmarking tools
discussed. At the end, the book discusses some
best practices in PHP programming to help you
improve the quality of your code. Style and
approach The book is a step-by-step guide to
improve the quality of your code in PHP through
real-time examples. The book takes a practical
approach to improving the quality of your code.
  PHP and MySQL Everyday Apps For Dummies Janet
Valade,2005-07-08 PHP and MySQL Everyday Apps For
Dummies is a one-stop reference providing all you
need to build dynamic, real-world, ready-to-use
apps with the popular PHP (a scripting language)
and MySQL (a database system) software. The book
is a hands-on, go-to-guide that Walks you through
installing the applications files from the CD-ROM
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and setting up your programming environment
Contains all the code needed to create seven
applications: User authentication with HTTP User
login On-line catalog Shopping cart Content
management system Web forum Building and managing
a mailing list (on the CD-ROM) Automates the
programming process and walks you through building
the application from start to finish Explains how
to write secure code Features complete code—not
just snippets, but neatly assembled packages with
“instant” real-world functionality Shows how to
build the applications in two forms -- procedural
and object-oriented programming -- providing
programmers who want to switch to the object-
oriented method of coding (which is new in PHP 5!)
with the essential know-how Includes a companion
CD-ROM that contains every line of code in the
applications from the book plus a bonus chapter
that shows how to build a mailing list Information
on each application includes a discussion of
issues, structure of the database, code listings,
and an explanation of the code. You can use these
applications as is, modify them for use on your
Web site, or build your own application using
techniques described. If you want real-world Web
apps you can use right away, this is the book for
you. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary
materials are not included as part of eBook file.
  PHP Cooper Alvin,2018-01-16 Welcome Future
Coder! Are You Ready To Learn And Start
Programming With PHP In 2 Hours? PHP or PHP
Hypertext Preprocessor is a programming language,
which was designed with the objective to allow
creation of dynamic content. Moreover, PHP also
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enables this dynamic content to interact with
databases. As a result, the most intuitive
application of PHP is for development of web-based
software applications. This book is an
introductory tutorial to help you learn PHP from
scratch and build the right foundation for
advanced lessons in this programming language.
This book includes several sample codes, which
have been provided to give you the real-world
programming experience. Go ahead and execute these
codes for a better learning experience. Besides
this, you may also try variations of code because
the best way to learn a programming language is by
writing programs in it. We wish you a fruitful
experience. Happy Coding! Learn, practice, and
enjoy your new acquired skills! Here Is A Preview
Of What You'll Learn... Overview Basic Syntax
Variables Operators Decision making Loops Much,
much more! Download your copy today
  File System Forensic Analysis Brian
Carrier,2005-03-17 The Definitive Guide to File
System Analysis: Key Concepts and Hands-on
Techniques Most digital evidence is stored within
the computer's file system, but understanding how
file systems work is one of the most technically
challenging concepts for a digital investigator
because there exists little documentation. Now,
security expert Brian Carrier has written the
definitive reference for everyone who wants to
understand and be able to testify about how file
system analysis is performed. Carrier begins with
an overview of investigation and computer
foundations and then gives an authoritative,
comprehensive, and illustrated overview of
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contemporary volume and file systems: Crucial
information for discovering hidden evidence,
recovering deleted data, and validating your
tools. Along the way, he describes data
structures, analyzes example disk images, provides
advanced investigation scenarios, and uses today's
most valuable open source file system analysis
tools—including tools he personally developed.
Coverage includes Preserving the digital crime
scene and duplicating hard disks for dead analysis
Identifying hidden data on a disk's Host Protected
Area (HPA) Reading source data: Direct versus BIOS
access, dead versus live acquisition, error
handling, and more Analyzing DOS, Apple, and GPT
partitions; BSD disk labels; and Sun Volume Table
of Contents using key concepts, data structures,
and specific techniques Analyzing the contents of
multiple disk volumes, such as RAID and disk
spanning Analyzing FAT, NTFS, Ext2, Ext3, UFS1,
and UFS2 file systems using key concepts, data
structures, and specific techniques Finding
evidence: File metadata, recovery of deleted
files, data hiding locations, and more Using The
Sleuth Kit (TSK), Autopsy Forensic Browser, and
related open source tools When it comes to file
system analysis, no other book offers this much
detail or expertise. Whether you're a digital
forensics specialist, incident response team
member, law enforcement officer, corporate
security specialist, or auditor, this book will
become an indispensable resource for forensic
investigations, no matter what analysis tools you
use.
  CLR Via C# Jeffrey Richter,2006 Dig deep and
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master the intricacies of the common language
runtime (CLR) and the .NET Framework. Written by a
highly regarded programming expert and consultant
to the Microsoft .NET team, this guide is ideal
for developers building any kind of application--
including Microsoft ASP.NET, Windows Forms,
Microsoft SQL Server, Web services, and console
applications. You'll get hands-on instruction and
extensive code C# code samples to help you tackle
the tough topics and develop high-performance
applications. Discover how to: Build, deploy,
administer, and version applications, components,
and shared assemblies Design types using
constants, fields, constructors, methods,
properties, and events Work effectively with the
CLR's special types including enumerators, arrays,
and strings Declare, create, and use delegates to
expose callback functions Define and employ re-
usable algorithms with interfaces and generics
Define, use, and detect custom attributes Use
exception handling to build robust, reliable, and
security-enhanced components Manage memory
automatically with the garbage collector and work
with native resources Apply CLR Hosting,
AppDomains, assembly loading, and reflection to
build dynamically extensible applications PLUS--
Get code samples on the Web
  Malware Analyst's Cookbook and DVD Michael
Ligh,Steven Adair,Blake Hartstein,Matthew
Richard,2010-09-29 A computer forensics how-to for
fighting malicious code andanalyzing incidents
With our ever-increasing reliance on computers
comes anever-growing risk of malware. Security
professionals will findplenty of solutions in this
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book to the problems posed by viruses,Trojan
horses, worms, spyware, rootkits, adware, and
other invasivesoftware. Written by well-known
malware experts, this guide revealssolutions to
numerous problems and includes a DVD of
customprograms and tools that illustrate the
concepts, enhancing yourskills. Security
professionals face a constant battle against
malicioussoftware; this practical manual will
improve your analyticalcapabilities and provide
dozens of valuable and innovativesolutions Covers
classifying malware, packing and unpacking,
dynamicmalware analysis, decoding and decrypting,
rootkit detection,memory forensics, open source
malware research, and much more Includes generous
amounts of source code in C, Python, and Perlto
extend your favorite tools or build new ones, and
customprograms on the DVD to demonstrate the
solutions Malware Analyst's Cookbook is
indispensible to ITsecurity administrators,
incident responders, forensic analysts,and malware
researchers.
  Internet Information Services (IIS) 7.0 Resource
Kit Mike Volodarsky,Olga Londer,Brett Hill,Bernard
Cheah,2008-03-05 Get the definitive reference for
deploying, managing, and supporting Internet
Information Services (IIS) 7.0. This official
Microsoft RESOURCE KIT provides comprehensive
information and resources from Microsoft IIS Team
experts who know the technology best. IIS, a
service within the Windows Server 2008 operating
system, enables users to easily host and manage
Web sites, create Web-based business applications,
and extend file, print, media, and communication
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services to the Web. This RESOURCE KIT provides
everything you need to know about IIS
architecture, migrating servers and applications,
capacity planning, performance monitoring,
security features, top administration and
troubleshooting scenarios, and IIS best practices.
You also get an essential toolkit of resources on
CD, including scripts, job aids, and a fully
searchable eBook. For customers who purchase an
ebook version of this title, instructions for
downloading the CD files can be found in the
ebook.
  The Ghidra Book Chris Eagle,Kara
Nance,2020-09-08 A guide to using the Ghidra
software reverse engineering tool suite. The
result of more than a decade of research and
development within the NSA, the Ghidra platform
was developed to address some of the agency's most
challenging reverse-engineering problems. With the
open-source release of this formerly restricted
tool suite, one of the world's most capable
disassemblers and intuitive decompilers is now in
the hands of cybersecurity defenders everywhere --
and The Ghidra Book is the one and only guide you
need to master it. In addition to discussing RE
techniques useful in analyzing software and
malware of all kinds, the book thoroughly
introduces Ghidra's components, features, and
unique capacity for group collaboration. You'll
learn how to: Navigate a disassembly Use Ghidra's
built-in decompiler to expedite analysis Analyze
obfuscated binaries Extend Ghidra to recognize new
data types Build new Ghidra analyzers and loaders
Add support for new processors and instruction
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sets Script Ghidra tasks to automate workflows Set
up and use a collaborative reverse engineering
environment Designed for beginner and advanced
users alike, The Ghidra Book will effectively
prepare you to meet the needs and challenges of
RE, so you can analyze files like a pro.
  Pro NuGet Maarten Balliauw,Xavier
Decoster,2014-01-23 Pro NuGet will give you a
solid, practical, understanding of both how to
keep your software dependencies under control and
what best-practices have been developed within the
NuGet community to ensure long-term reliability.
Whether you're working entirely with .NET
assemblies or also using CSS, HTML and JavaScript
files within your applications this book will show
you how to manage their requirements smoothly and
reliably. As sponsors of the NuGet project
Microsoft have led the way in showing how NuGet
can be used to great effect; showing how it is now
virtually indispensable to anyone working with MVC
and the .NET Framework. So don't delay! Learn how
to use NuGet effectively today and thank yourself
for the time and stress that this powerful free
extension will save you. NuGet is an open-source
Visual Studio extension that makes it easy to
manage libraries, components and configuration
files from within your Visual Studio project. As
every developer knows, the more complex your
application becomes the more chance there is of a
dependency conflict arising within the resources
upon which you depend. This situation - known as
“dependency hell” - used to be an arduous task to
unravel and rectify. NuGet changes this situation
completely saving you untold time and stress.
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  PHP & MySQL: The Missing Manual Brett
McLaughlin,2012-11-13 If you can build websites
with CSS and JavaScript, this book takes you to
the next level—creating dynamic, database-driven
websites with PHP and MySQL. Learn how to build a
database, manage your content, and interact with
users. With step-by-step tutorials, this
completely revised edition gets you started with
expanded coverage of the basics and takes you
deeper into the world of server-side programming.
The important stuff you need to know: Get up to
speed quickly. Learn how to install PHP and MySQL,
and get them running on both your computer and a
remote server. Gain new techniques. Take advantage
of the all-new chapter on integrating PHP with
HTML web pages. Manage your content. Use the file
system to access user data, including images and
other binary files. Make it dynamic. Create pages
that change with each new viewing. Build a good
database. Use MySQL to store user information and
other data. Keep your site working. Master the
tools for fixing things that go wrong. Control
operations. Create an administrative interface to
oversee your site.
  The Manager's Guide to Web Application Security
Ron Lepofsky,2014-12-26 The Manager's Guide to Web
Application Security is a concise, information-
packed guide to application security risks every
organization faces, written in plain language,
with guidance on how to deal with those issues
quickly and effectively. Often, security
vulnerabilities are difficult to understand and
quantify because they are the result of intricate
programming deficiencies and highly technical
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issues. Author and noted industry expert Ron
Lepofsky breaks down the technical barrier and
identifies many real-world examples of security
vulnerabilities commonly found by IT security
auditors, translates them into business risks with
identifiable consequences, and provides practical
guidance about mitigating them. The Manager's
Guide to Web Application Security describes how to
fix and prevent these vulnerabilities in easy-to-
understand discussions of vulnerability classes
and their remediation. For easy reference, the
information is also presented schematically in
Excel spreadsheets available to readers for free
download from the publisher’s digital annex. The
book is current, concise, and to the point—which
is to help managers cut through the technical
jargon and make the business decisions required to
find, fix, and prevent serious vulnerabilities.
  Windows Forensic Analysis Toolkit Harlan
Carvey,2012-01-27 Windows Forensic Analysis
Toolkit: Advanced Analysis Techniques for Windows
7 provides an overview of live and postmortem
response collection and analysis methodologies for
Windows 7. It considers the core investigative and
analysis concepts that are critical to the work of
professionals within the digital forensic analysis
community, as well as the need for immediate
response once an incident has been identified.
Organized into eight chapters, the book discusses
Volume Shadow Copies (VSCs) in the context of
digital forensics and explains how analysts can
access the wealth of information available in VSCs
without interacting with the live system or
purchasing expensive solutions. It also describes
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files and data structures that are new to Windows
7 (or Vista), Windows Registry Forensics, how the
presence of malware within an image acquired from
a Windows system can be detected, the idea of
timeline analysis as applied to digital forensic
analysis, and concepts and techniques that are
often associated with dynamic malware analysis.
Also included are several tools written in the
Perl scripting language, accompanied by Windows
executables. This book will prove useful to
digital forensic analysts, incident responders,
law enforcement officers, students, researchers,
system administrators, hobbyists, or anyone with
an interest in digital forensic analysis of
Windows 7 systems. Timely 3e of a Syngress digital
forensic bestseller Updated to cover Windows 7
systems, the newest Windows version New online
companion website houses checklists, cheat sheets,
free tools, and demos
  Malware Ed Skoudis,Lenny Zeltser,2004 bull;
Real-world tools needed to prevent, detect, and
handle malicious code attacks. bull; Computer
infection from viruses, worms, Trojan Horses etc.,
collectively known as malware is a growing cost
problem for businesses. bull; Discover how
attackers install malware and how you can peer
through their schemes to keep systems safe. bull;
Bonus malware code analysis laboratory.
  Cyber Operations Mike O'Leary,2019-03-01 Know
how to set up, defend, and attack computer
networks with this revised and expanded second
edition. You will learn to configure your network
from the ground up, beginning with developing your
own private virtual test environment, then setting
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up your own DNS server and AD infrastructure. You
will continue with more advanced network services,
web servers, and database servers and you will end
by building your own web applications servers,
including WordPress and Joomla!. Systems from 2011
through 2017 are covered, including Windows 7,
Windows 8, Windows 10, Windows Server 2012, and
Windows Server 2016 as well as a range of Linux
distributions, including Ubuntu, CentOS, Mint, and
OpenSUSE. Key defensive techniques are integrated
throughout and you will develop situational
awareness of your network and build a complete
defensive infrastructure, including log servers,
network firewalls, web application firewalls, and
intrusion detection systems. Of course, you cannot
truly understand how to defend a network if you do
not know how to attack it, so you will attack your
test systems in a variety of ways. You will learn
about Metasploit, browser attacks, privilege
escalation, pass-the-hash attacks, malware, man-
in-the-middle attacks, database attacks, and web
application attacks. What You’ll Learn Construct a
testing laboratory to experiment with software and
attack techniquesBuild realistic networks that
include active directory, file servers, databases,
web servers, and web applications such as
WordPress and Joomla!Manage networks remotely with
tools, including PowerShell, WMI, and WinRMUse
offensive tools such as Metasploit, Mimikatz,
Veil, Burp Suite, and John the RipperExploit
networks starting from malware and initial
intrusion to privilege escalation through password
cracking and persistence mechanismsDefend networks
by developing operational awareness using auditd
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and Sysmon to analyze logs, and deploying
defensive tools such as the Snort intrusion
detection system, IPFire firewalls, and
ModSecurity web application firewalls Who This
Book Is For This study guide is intended for
everyone involved in or interested in
cybersecurity operations (e.g., cybersecurity
professionals, IT professionals, business
professionals, and students)
  Windows Sysinternals Administrator's Reference
Aaron Margosis,Mark E. Russinovich,2011-06-15 Get
in-depth guidance—and inside insights—for using
the Windows Sysinternals tools available from
Microsoft TechNet. Guided by Sysinternals creator
Mark Russinovich and Windows expert Aaron
Margosis, you’ll drill into the features and
functions of dozens of free file, disk, process,
security, and Windows management tools. And you’ll
learn how to apply the book’s best practices to
help resolve your own technical issues the way the
experts do. Diagnose. Troubleshoot. Optimize.
Analyze CPU spikes, memory leaks, and other system
problems Get a comprehensive view of file, disk,
registry, process/thread, and network activity
Diagnose and troubleshoot issues with Active
Directory Easily scan, disable, and remove
autostart applications and components Monitor
application debug output Generate trigger-based
memory dumps for application troubleshooting Audit
and analyze file digital signatures, permissions,
and other security information Execute
Sysinternals management tools on one or more
remote computers Master Process Explorer, Process
Monitor, and Autoruns
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  Troubleshooting with the Windows Sysinternals
Tools Mark E. Russinovich,Aaron
Margosis,2016-10-10 Optimize Windows system
reliability and performance with Sysinternals IT
pros and power users consider the free Windows
Sysinternals tools indispensable for diagnosing,
troubleshooting, and deeply understanding the
Windows platform. In this extensively updated
guide, Sysinternals creator Mark Russinovich and
Windows expert Aaron Margosis help you use these
powerful tools to optimize any Windows system’s
reliability, efficiency, performance, and
security. The authors first explain Sysinternals’
capabilities and help you get started fast. Next,
they offer in-depth coverage of each major tool,
from Process Explorer and Process Monitor to
Sysinternals’ security and file utilities. Then,
building on this knowledge, they show the tools
being used to solve real-world cases involving
error messages, hangs, sluggishness, malware
infections, and much more. Windows Sysinternals
creator Mark Russinovich and Aaron Margosis show
you how to: Use Process Explorer to display
detailed process and system information Use
Process Monitor to capture low-level system
events, and quickly filter the output to narrow
down root causes List, categorize, and manage
software that starts when you start or sign in to
your computer, or when you run Microsoft Office or
Internet Explorer Verify digital signatures of
files, of running programs, and of the modules
loaded in those programs Use Autoruns, Process
Explorer, Sigcheck, and Process Monitor features
that can identify and clean malware infestations
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Inspect permissions on files, keys, services,
shares, and other objects Use Sysmon to monitor
security-relevant events across your network
Generate memory dumps when a process meets
specified criteria Execute processes remotely, and
close files that were opened remotely Manage
Active Directory objects and trace LDAP API calls
Capture detailed data about processors, memory,
and clocks Troubleshoot unbootable devices, file-
in-use errors, unexplained communication, and many
other problems Understand Windows core concepts
that aren’t well-documented elsewhere
  Blazor in Action Chris Sainty,2022-07-12 An
example-driven guide to building reusable UI
components and web frontends—all with Blazor, C#,
and .NET. In Blazor in Action, you will learn
about: Blazor + WebAssembly Picking the right
hosting model Building reusable UI components
Building forms with validation Integrating with
JavaScript libraries Securing your application
Testing your applications Blazor in Action is a
practical guide to building stunning UIs and
client-side applications using C# and .NET. You’ll
use the Blazor frontend framework to create a fun
and exciting web application for plotting hiking
routes. As you build up your new application,
you’ll master the key features of Blazor, such as
routing, forms and validation, and dynamic and
reusable components. By the time you're done,
you'll be ready to develop beautiful sites and
apps that seamlessly execute your C# code natively
in the browser. The book is written to the most
recent stable build of Blazor and seamlessly
integrates fresh features from .NET 6. About the
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technology Create rich web frontends without
relying on JavaScript. Microsoft’s Blazor
framework uses WebAssembly to extend the ultra-
popular ASP.NET platform. In Blazor, you can build
interactive web components that run natively in
the browser without plug-ins or transpilers. And
because it’s C# end-to-end, it’s easy to share
code between the server and your web UI. About the
book Blazor in Action teaches you to create full-
stack ASP.NET applications end-to-end in C#.
You’ll start by learning to build Blazor web
components, working through core topics like
routing and forms. As you go, you’ll implement a
hiking route web application that includes
reusable code, integration with JavaScript
libraries, and role-based security. To make sure
your app is production ready, this practical book
also covers state management, data persistence,
and testing. What's inside Dynamic and reusable UI
components Sharing client and server code Role-
based security using Auth0 Persisting state using
local browser storage About the reader For web
developers with C# and .NET experience. About the
author Chris Sainty has been a part of the Blazor
community from the beginning. He’s an active
blogger, open source developer, international
speaker, and a Microsoft MVP. Table of Contents 1
Starting your Blazor journey 2 Your first Blazor
app 3 Working with Blazor’s component model 4
Routing 5 Forms and validation—Part 1:
Fundamentals 6 Forms and validation—Part 2: Beyond
the basics 7 Creating more reusable components 8
Integrating with JavaScript libraries 9 Securing
Blazor applications 10 Managing state 11 Testing
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your Blazor application
  The Best Damn Windows Server 2008 Book Period
Anthony Piltzecker,2011-08-31 Best Damn Windows
Server 2008 Book Period, Second Edition is
completely revised and updated to Windows Server
2008. This book will show you how to increase the
reliability and flexibility of your server
infrastructure with built-in Web and
virtualization technologies; have more control
over your servers and web sites using new tools
like IIS7, Windows Server Manager, and Windows
PowerShell; and secure your network with Network
Access Protection and the Read-Only Domain
Controller. Web server management with Internet
Information Services 7.0 Virtualize multiple
operating systems on a single server Hardening
Security, including Network Access Protection,
Federated Rights Management, and Read-Only Domain
Controller
  Pro .NET 2.0 Extreme Programming Greg
Pearman,James Goodwill,2006-11-22 * Explains
current Extreme Programming practices now that
.NET 1.1 has matured; also explains how new
features of .NET 2.0 impact Extreme Programming
techniques. * Provides real-world examples of
Extreme Programming practice, by examining the
complete release of an example project, so
developers can learn practical details and
principles. * Shows developers how to use test-
first development techniques for web-based
applications using the NUnit testing framework
within the Visual Studio .NET IDE, plus critical
coverage of Nant, Net Mock and CruiseControl.NET.
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Fuel your quest for knowledge with is thought-
provoking masterpiece, Dive into the World of
Exeoutput For Php . This educational ebook,
conveniently sized in PDF ( *), is a gateway to
personal growth and intellectual stimulation.
Immerse yourself in the enriching content curated
to cater to every eager mind. Download now and
embark on a learning journey that promises to
expand your horizons. .
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